
     

 

Studio Assistant Program-Mr. Gill is calling a meeting for all members of 

the studio assistant program.  If you want to be a member of the Studio 

Assistant program, please come to a meeting today.  Existing members do 

not need to bring their badges.  New applicants are welcome. Studio door 

opens at 12:30 and closes at 12:35 sharp.  We will be going over 

expectations, setting up a calendar, outlining courses, and showing off 

some fun "maker" opportunities 

 

Field Hockey-Any students interested in playing Field Hockey this year 

please come to a quick meeting in Ms. Cook's room (room 214) Tomorrow 

at nutrition break to sign up 

 

Citadel Cross Country Running Team-Are you curious about the sport of 

cross country running? Do you like to run or don't like running but want to 

improve your fitness or just enjoy being outside? Our team will take any 

members in Grades 6, 7, or 8 to join our cross country running team. If you 

are curious or interested in joining, meet Mr Battle and Ms Pitman 

tomorrow at nut break in the Multipurpose Room to learn more. 

 

Swimming team meeting-If you are a swimmer and are interested in 

joining the school swim team come to the home ec. room tomorrow-

Wednesday at lunch. Swim you there. 

 

Attention all grade 8 Citadel Cares students.  There will be a meeting 

today at lunch in Ms. D'Alfonso's class to discuss the COPS for Cancer 

event. 
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